
UNIVERSITY OF HAWAl'I AT HILO 

Admin'rstration 

University Relations 

April 10, 2014 

Ms. Rosalyn H. Baker, Chair 

Senator Rosalyn H. Baker 

Senate District 6 

Chair, Commerce and Consumer Protection 

Hawaii State Capitol, Room 203 

415 South Beretania Street 

Honolulu, HI 96813 

SUBJECT: NOMINATION OF MR. RUSSELL Y.J. CHUNG TO THE BOARD OF PHYSICAL THERAPY. 

Dear Senator Ba&1: Members of the Committee: 

LATE 

I am writing in support of Mr. Russell Chung's nomination to the Board of Physical Therapy. I have 

known him both professionally and on a personal level for more than 10 years. As a past Chair and 

member of several boards, I know that he is fully capable of fulfilling the requirements of this new 

position. Mr. Chung is an active and respected member of the business community, contributing his 

time and energy to many community organizations. A dedicated family man and mentor to many, I 

believe he has gained the respect and trust of the community and will be a welcome addition to the 

Board of Physical Therapy. 

Thank you for the opportunity to convey my thoughts and support of Russell Chung. 

I hope that you and your committee members will vote in favor of his appointment. 

Sin erely, 

Director, University Relations 
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April 10, 2014 

Ms. Rosalyn H. Baker, Chair 
Senator Rosalyn H. Baker 
Senate District 6 
Chair, Commerce and Conswner Protection 
Hawaii State Capitol, Room 230 
415 South Beretania Street 
Honolulu, HI 96813 

LATE 

SUBJECT: NOMINATION OF MR. RUSSELL CHUNG TO DCCA'S 
PROFESSIONAL AND VOCATIONAL LICENSING BOARD OF 
PHYSICAL THERAPY 

Dear Senator: 

I am writing in support of Mr. Chung's nomination to the board of Professional and 
Vocational Licensing Board of Physical Therapy. I have known him both personally and 
professionally for more than 20 years. Russell is intelligent, capable, dedicated, and easy 
to work with. I'm confident that he will be a positive addition to the board. 

I hope that you and your committee members will vote in favor of his appointment. 

Sincerely, 

Michael M. Fujita, P.E. 
Executive Vice President 

cc: Mr. Russell Chung 



April 10, 2014 

The Hon. Senator Rosalyn H. Baker, Chair 
Commerce and Conswner Protection 
Hawaii State Capitol, Room 230 
415 South Beretania Street 
Honolulu, HI 96813 

SUBJECT: NOMINATION OF MR. RUSSELL CHUNG TO THE 
VOCATIONAL BOARD OF PHYSICAL THERAPY 

Dear Senator: 

LATE 

I am writing in support of Mr. Chung's nomination to the Vocational Board of Physical 
Therapy. I have known Russell on a personal and professional basis for over 15 years 
and can personally attest to his honesty, credibility and ability to fill this position. As a 
registered professional engineer, I am very aware of the importance of having proper and 
qualified representation on any Professional board. 

Based on Mr. Chung's prior experience and accomplishments as a board member of the 
Engineers, Architects, Surveyors and Landscape Architects, I am positive that he will be 
an appreciated and valuable addition to this board as well. 

I hope that you and your committee members will vote in favor of his appointment. 

Sincerely, 

Rudolph Mina, P.E. 

c: Russell Chung 



Ms. Rosalyn H. Baker, Chair 
Senator Rosalyn H. Baker 
Senate District 6 
Chair, Commerce and Consumer Protection 
Hawaii State Capitol, Room 230 
415 South Beretania Street 
Honolulu, HI 96813 

LATE 

Subject: Nomination in support of Mr. Russell Chung to the Board of Physical Therapy 

Dear Chair Baker and the Members of the Senate Committee on Commerce and Consumer 
Protection: 

I am writing in support of Mr. Chung's nomination to the Board of Physical Therapy. 
I have known Mr. Chung in a variety of capacities for over 12 years. He has been a 
professional colleague, business confidant and personal friend. Mr. Chung is the epitome of a 
team player who easily develops a natural rapport with all whom he interacts with. He has great 
interpersonal skills and is assertive, intelligent and extremely competent. He is articulate with 
exceptional communication skills, written and verbal, and able to relate well with individuals of 
all ages and diverse backgrounds. 
Mr. Chung is the ideal candidate, and respectfully request that the Members of the Senate 
support Mr. Chung's nomination. 

Thank you very much for considering my testimony. 

Sincerely, 

Chad McDonald, P.E., LEED AP 



LATE 
Dear Senator Rosalyn H. Baker, Chair, 
Committee on Commerce and Consumer Protection 

I am writing in support of Mr. Russell Chung's nomination to the Professional and Vocational Licensing 
Board of Physical Therapy. I have known Russell for over 20 years. He is a consummate professional in 
landscape architecture and planning and is active in the community. He also served on the Engineers, 
Architects, Land Surveyors and Landscape Architects Board as a member and chairman. 

I know that if nominated, Mr. Chung will contribute his drive, experience and thoughtful insight to this 

board. 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit supporting testimony for Mr. Russell Chung's nomination. 

Sincerely, 
Barry Usagawa, P .E. 
Water Resources Program Administrator 
Board of Water Supply 



From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 

Hirayama Mel J 

CpN Testimony 

Nomination of Russell Chung 
Thursday, Aprll 10, 2014 8:23:40 PM 

LATE 

I would like to introduce myself. My name is Mel J. Hirayama. I am a licensed professional engineer with the City 
and County of Honolulu and head of the Traffic Review Branch with the Department of Planning and Permitting. 

I support Russell's nomination as a member on the Board of Physical Therapy and am confidant he will perform the 
duties of the position in an exemplary manner. 

I have known Russell for well over a decade both professionally and personally and have found him to be a 
trustworthy individual who will get the job done. 

I am hoping the endorsement finds it's way to your desk in time. I understand we were to send this to you by close 
of business today, April 10, 

Sent from my iPhone 


